
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

 

Dear Mr Hopkins 

 

I can now confirm that steven cummings has met with persimmon Homes representative and 

discussed the stopping-up and diversion of footpaths as your email details 

He has confirmed to me that he has no objection and is happy with the proposed changes. If there 

are any legal fees that we may incur then we would like a solicitors undertaking that these will be 

pay for by Persimmon  

 

Regards  

Melanie Cummings 

 

 

 

Paul Hopkins.  

Director, Countryside Access Management Ltd. 

(On behalf of Dorset Council) 
 

From: Melanie Cummings 

 Sent: 06 December 2019 10:20

To: Paul Hopkins <paul.hopkins@countrysideaccess.co.uk>

Cc: Reception

Subject: RE: Dorset Council. Public Footpaths 24, 160, 161 and 162, Bridleway 21, Weymouth

DOCUMENT REFERENCE 16

Dorset Council (Public Footpath 24 (Part), 160, 161 (Part), 162 and Public Bridleway 21
  (Part), Weymouth) Public Path Diversion Order 2020

Consent of affected landowners.

Copied below is an e mail from F.H. Cummings. The remainder of the land affected by the 
order is owner by the applicants for the order, Persimmon Homes.


